From: Dana Bickmore
To: Joseph P. Filippi
Subject: Vaccines

Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 12:15:34 PM

To the Board of Regents,

I am extremely concerned with the vulnerability of students, staff, and faculty in the upsurge of Covid. Requiring vaccines is the key to limiting the continued infection rate of this virus. As an instructor, and a vulnerable person, I also am concerned about my own health. We have required vaccines in schools for decades and this requirement is no different. We need to think about safety and not politics.

Please do more than consider requiring Covid vaccines, make it a mandate as has happened with other vaccines.

Dana L. Bickmore, Ph.D.
Associate Professor
Educational Policy and Leadership
http://edleadership.sites.unlv.edu/m-ed-educational-policy-and-leadership/

Co-Author: The Charter School Principal: A Nuanced Description of Leadership

 $\frac{https://rowman.com/ISBN/9781475829310/The-Charter-School-Principal-Nuanced-Descriptions-of-Leadership}{Leadership}$

Co-Author: Unexplored Conditions of Charter Principals

 $\frac{https://rowman.com/ISBN/9781475838688/Unexplored-Conditions-of-Charter-School-Principals-An-Examination-of-the-Issues-and-Challenges-for-Leaders}{}$